
 

 

Dear Parishioners of Holy Cross, 

Easter blessings to you all!  We are fortunate this year to celebrate Mass in the church.  

Since we are still under certain restrictions limiting the number of people we can have in 

the church, we have created a survey so we can be prepared for you. 

Ushers will be at the door counting those entering the church.  When we have reached 

capacity, parishioners will be encouraged to listen to Mass on our patio, or in the west 

parking lot in front of the church.  We will have some chairs available, but you might be 

more comfortable bringing your own.  It could get quite warm in the sun, so feel free to 

bring your own source of shade. 

Our radio will also be available for those who wish to remain in their cars and listen to 

Mass.  The Knights of Columbus have volunteered to help with parking control.  If you 

are remaining in your car, please let the Knight know how many in your car will be 

receiving Holy Communion.  Eucharistic ministers will be assigned to bring Communion 

to everyone outside of the church. 

Witnessing the faith of the people of our parish has been a source of joy and a sign of 

hope for the future of our community.  We seek this continued response in faith at this 

Easter Season and throughout the year that we may grow as a community of love and 

service. 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

 


